



office@medenschool.co.uk



Head Teacher
Jim Smith BSc (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH



21 October 2024

Making the Most of Work Experience

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As part of our work experience programme here at Meden School, we believe it is crucial to support our community to enable students to make informed decisions about the next steps they will take towards aspirational roles in their chosen career paths.

We would like to involve you as much as possible in this process because evidence shows that the more that young people are engaged in conversations around careers, the better their outcomes are toward succeeding in these.

As such, we would like to extend an invitation to our first 'Making the most of Work Experience' event on Thursday 24th October 2024, between 6pm and 7pm in our main hall. You are welcome to bring younger siblings, as you are all part of our wider school community.

The event will inform parents and carers about attending work experience later this academic year and how to support their children in securing a meaningful placement. I will commence with a short presentation and there will be an opportunity at the end to ask any questions you may have.

Please book your place by scanning the QR code below or clicking on the link.

We hope to see you at the event.

Best Regards

Mr C Hill Clive Hill MCCT MRSB Head of Careers Meden School's 'Making the most of Work Experience 2024' event booking form

Link to booking form









